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OregonFlora is a tool we use on a daily basis within our segment of the nursery 

industry.  It is absolutely unique and invaluable to us and our customer base.  We 

need the continuing evolving information that gets put out by OregonFlora to rest 

assure that what we are providing to the public is always accurate information.  Also, 

many of the native plant restoration projects require site specific seed and this tool is 

a huge help in figuring this out.  OregonFlora is definitely the top site that Sevenoaks 

Native Nursery uses for additional information. 

Thanks, Mike Ridling 


